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Subject: LC 79, NW Natural’s IRP | | M} G Comment

Oregon Public Utility Commission,

VIl T Gl 2n established, woman-owned, ESG-focused advisory and brokerage platform,
is submitting these comments in support of Oregon’s existing SB 98 program. N- has significant
experience facilitating renewable power and gas transactions nationwide, and applauds the progress
made by Oregon’s gas utilities in compliance with the environmental mission of SB 98. We
emphasize that SB 98 provides a quantifiable and verifiable way (i.e. “1:1” emission reductions) to
measure climate impact, and few other solutions could be firmly relied upon to deliver similar,
tangible benefits. SB 98 is a landmark law that directly supports the development of new RNG
projects and has driven the installation of several new dedicated facilities. As such, we strongly
support the structure and spirit of this program and look forward to seeing its continued
implementation and expansion.

Regards,

Senior Director






